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July 16, 2024

Ms. Roseanne Muscarella
City Clerk  

City of Norwich  

City Hall  

Norwich, CT  06360  

Dear Ms. Roseanne Muscarella:

This is to advise you that the Norwich Public Utilities (NPU) Board and Sewer 
Authority Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, July 23, 2024, has been canceled. 

Sincerely,

 Thank you, 

Christopher LaRose 

General Manager 
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